
I live in St Johns with my daughter. It is imperative that you support HB 2749 for the safety of 
the people in this area. A massive earthquake is anticipated and it will cause us to be stranded 
because our bridges are not able to withstand such an event. We will be cut off from 
emergency vehicles, medical care, food supplies, and loved ones. In addition we will be stuck 
with the huge quantity of toxic chemicals that are concentrated nearby that will most certainly 
break open and be unleashed into our immediate environment when this occurs. At the very 
least please provide us a secure bridge so we can survive this event. Have a heart and do the 
right thing for this community. 


